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NEWSLETTER May 13, 2024   
Editor – Allen Grizzard-Paul      

Tuesday, May 14, 4:30 pm: Board Meeting on Zoom. To join this meeting use passcode 3833832015. 

https://zoom.us/j/3833832015?pwd=EAcvWVuCD8E 

 

Wednesday, May 15 – Some KIWIN’S members will be visiting the Builders Club to tell them all 

about KIWIN’S. 

 

Monday, May 20, 6:00 pm: Rancho Campana HS Scholarship presentations. I will be presenting the 

Mary Grizzard-Paul scholarship which you have been generous to donate to.  Thank you. 

 

Tuesday, May 21, 5:30 pm: Member’s meeting at the Sportsman. 

 

Wednesday, May 22 – Builders Club will be going to the Animal Shelter to present their collection of 

towels, etc. and will be given a tour of the facility. 

 

Thursday, May 23, 5:00 pm – Ribbon Cutting at the Central Coast Laundry, 1775 E. Daily Drive #C, 

Camarillo. Let’s go and see if we can pick up a member or two. 

 

Tuesday, May 28, 6:00 pm: Camarillo HS Scholarship presentation, which will also be held at Rancho 

Campana HS.  Mary Goldberg will be presenting the Darryl Sobelman scholarship. Thank you, Carole for 

sponsoring this every year 

 

Thursday, May 30, 5:30 pm: Rio Mesa HS Scholarship presentation.  John and Linda will be 

presenting two George M Thayer scholarships, 

 

Thursday, June 27, 5:00-8:00pm: Food Truck Event at Camarillo House. Possibility of having an 

information booth. 

 

July 3 to July 6 – International Convention in Denver, Colorado.  Embark on an extraordinary journey 

at the 2024 Kiwanis International Convention in Denver, Colorado. Discover the pathways to expanding 

our club’s membership and magnifying its influence on our community. Delve into innovative fundraising 

concepts. Learn how to transform service projects in ways you never thought possible. Receive hands-on 

guidance in becoming a skilled Kiwanis leader.  

And the best part? The chance to connect with fellow Kiwanians and swap fresh ideas. You’ll leave 

inspired to make a difference. 

So, grab your gear and join us for the most exciting and educational Kiwanis event of the year. You don’t 

want to miss out on this adventure of a lifetime! See you in Denver! 

 

July 10 to July 14 – Heritage Days Midsummer Fiesta where we will be running BINGO on the 

Thursday Night and possibly have an Information Booth on the Weekend.  Hopefully we have our SLP 

clubs helping the Organizers during that week as they did a fantastic job last year. 
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July 11, 4:00 pm to 9:00 pm – BINGO – Yes, we will be working the BINGO at the Heritage Days 

Fiesta.  The set-up is on the field behind the Art School.  Please help with this event.  We will be selling 

the cards from 4 to 6 pm and the BINGO gamed will be from 6 to 9 pm.  

 

Last Week’s Events 
 

Last week we were back down to 7 members at our weekly meeting.  This week we have our board 

meeting on zoom starting at 4:30 pm.  

 

The Builders Club have two events on the go. They are collecting old towels, sponges and washing-up 

liquid to donate to the Animal Shelta.  On Wednesday, May 22, they will bring them to the Animal 

Shelter where they will also be given a tour of the facility. 

The Builders Club has also been working on a Fundraiser for the KEY CLUB project Spring Forward 

with UNICEF. May is Zambia Month – and is dedicated to raising awareness and funds to help young 

children in the southern African nation of Zambia. Their fundraise is called the Battle of the Coins, and 

they have raised $426.54.  Then then started making poster and thank you card to give to all the teachers 

who participated in their class rooms. 

    

Not to sure about the rules but it struck me as odd that Mr. Mathews Class raised the most money but only 

came in 5th place on the points system. But the grand total of $26.54 was fantastic. The kids in Zambia are 

really the winners.  Thank you, Builders Club, you are the best. 

On Thursday, Linda and I represented our club at the DCM.  This was hosted by Moorpark Club and, as 

usual, the food was good, and the guest speaker this month was Janise Parker, County Supervisor for 

Moorpark and Simi area.  Not only did she give us an insight of what a supervisor does (very busy 

woman), she also through in some great trivia about Ventura and Santa Barbar Counties. I was surprised 

to find out that we were once all part of Santa Barbara County.  Doug would have had a field day with this 

trivia.  I wish I could remember all the questions.  I think I only got a couple right. 

 



 

 

KIWANIS CLUB OF CAMARILLO 

31th consecutive year “PEANUT DAY” fundraiser. 

For a $20 donation, we thank you with a box of 48 1oz bags of peanuts or a bag of 

Butter Toffee Cashews.  

For a $25 donation, we thank you with a 30oz Can of Honey Roasted Mixed Nuts.  

***WE ARE A 501 C-3 CHARITABLE FOUNDATION – TAX I.D. #61-1564767 

YOUR DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE*** 

Please send your donation to the KIWANIS CLUB OF CAMARILLO FOUNDATION, P.O. BOX 533, 

CAMARILLO, CA 93011. Check below and thank you very much for your help.  

Or order on line by going to Facebook and visit Kiwanis Club of Camarillo, CA and select the link to 

donate and add your order information to the note.   

  

#_______box(s) of 48 bags of Peanuts $20 ea.  

#_______box(s) of 24 bags 0f Peanuts $10 ea. 

#_______24 oz bag(s) of Butter Toffee Cashews $20 ea. 

#_______ 30oz can(s) of Honey Roasted Mixed Nuts 

________Donation only $_____________ 

Name:_________________________________          Telephone #:_____________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Allen Grizzard-Paul 805-795-6279 or allengrizzard@msn.com 
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